TILDEN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

Friday, January 4, 2013 Workshop

The Tilden Township Board of Supervisors met in the Township Municipal Building with the following present: Supervisors Gene Schappell, Russell Werley, and Carl Spatz, Roadmaster Mike Quick, Chief of Police Bill McEllroy, and Township Secretary, Cheryl Haus.

The meeting was called to order @ 8:00 a.m.

Items discussed were

- \checkmark Re-Organization-increases in Professional fees
- \checkmark Cigars International Zoning Hearing
- ✓ Fees schedules—zoning and building
- ✓ Road Department-drivers list-CDL
- ✓ Financial Security release—Cigars International
- \checkmark Stormwater Ordinance-fee waiver request
- ✓ Sewer billing-Landlord meter @ Tilden Ridge
- ✓ January 7, 2013 Agenda items

No action was taken.

A motion was made by Russ Werley and seconded by Gene Schappell to adjourn the meeting @ 12:00~p.m. Werley, Spatz and Schappell voted yes.

Tilden Township Secretary

Cheryl A. Haus